Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 2:12 PM
To: 'joanne jasson'

Subject: RE: Snow Cleaners

Hello Joanne,

| have reviewed the location of your property in relation to our existing sampling results. Your property is outside the
area where contamination from Snow Cleaners has been detected. The area of potential effects that is being
investigated is approximately 190 feet from your property. Given these facts, we do not believe there is a need to
conduct sampling at your property or in the area of your property.

The radius of 300 feet for distributing the fact sheet goes beyond the area directly affected by the contamination for
public participation purposes. | hope this explanation helps, please call me with any questions.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: joanne jasson [mailto:joannejasson@comecast.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 9:09 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Snow Cleaners

Hello
Jerry,

| am a resident living within the 300 foot
radius of the Snow Cleaners, (SLIC Case # RO0000357). | reside at 2654-34th Ave. | am very concerned about
possible health effects of exposure to Stoddard solvent, PCA and VOCs as | have lived here since 1980 and raised my
two children here. | would like to have the soil, soil vapor and groundwater of my yard tested. How can that be arranged?
. My ph # is 510-535-
1876.

Thank
You.
Joanne Jasson



